
 

 
 
 
Monday, 9 March 2020 
 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
This year, Brisbane Christian College will again be partnering with ​Bible League International​ by holding a 
Run4Bibles​ as a major fundraising event in conjunction with our annual Cross Country. The event will be 
held on ​Friday, 20 March ​on our Middle and Secondary Campus at 63 Fairlie Terrace, Salisbury (enter the car 
park via Frewin Street).  
 
By being sponsored to run, ​students will provide Bibles and biblical resources for students in South African 
Public Schools.​ It takes just $7 to provide a complete pack to a child which is a small investment that has the 
ability to bear the greatest return – a life transformed by the power of the Gospel. The initiative encourages 
our students to say ‘I will be greater’ by being sponsored to participate in the Cross Country, which enables 
South African Public School students to say ‘I will do greater’ in the future through God’s empowering. 
 
Sponsors can make payments through two methods: 

1. Cash to the sponsored student 
2. Pay directly online at ​https://bl.org.au/give/run4bibles/​. Please include the student’s name and 

school in the ‘My Donation is for’ box e.g. ​John Smith, Brisbane Christian College 
 
Sponsorship forms: 
This week all children will receive a Sponsorship Form. Once fundraising is complete, please help your child 
fill out the ​Participant’s Details ​on the back page of the Sponsorship Form. Lastly, return the form as well as 
all money raised to Family Group teachers (Middle & Secondary Campus) or class teachers (Primary Campus) 
during the final week of term (​by Friday, 3 April​). 
 
Once all the students’ fundraising is collated, all proceeds will be directed to Bible League International to 
provide hundreds of South African Public School students with Bibles and biblical resources. 
 
Each year we hope to create a day of fun for the students and their families, so we invite parents and family 
members to attend this event to help cheer on the participants. If you would like to volunteer on the day, 
please contact me at ​mallenankins@brisbanechristiancollege.com.au​. 
 

Cross Country Day: 
Primary School parents: please drop your children to school as per a normal day. Class teachers will mark 
their rolls then we will take the College buses to the Middle & Secondary Campus from 8:50 am onwards. We 
will provide more details to Primary School parents soon regarding our Cross Country Carnival. 
 
Thank you and happy fundraising! 
 

 
 
Mr Matt Allen-Ankins 
Sports Coordinator 
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